
ÉCOLE WILLOWS SCHOOL 
October 25, 2022 

Update 

 

Coming up: 

Wednesday, October 26—  Picture retakes 

                               Parent Teacher Conferences (2:37 dismissal) 

Thursday, October 27—Parent Teacher Conferences (12pm dismissal) 

Friday, November 11—Remembrance Day (no school) 

Monday, November 14—Professional Development Day (no school) 

Around Willows ... 

Winter Concerts 

Please note that we will hold our Winter Concerts on the evening of December 15 at Oak Bay High 

and during the day at Willows on December 14.  We will be sending out further information about 

times for performances.  A thank you to Mrs. Evans, Mrs. McKee for leading our choirs and Mr. 

Gronotte who is also working with the children on these performances. 

Halloween 

Students at Willows can wear costumes on Monday, October 31 for Halloween.  Below are things to 

remember when dressing up at school: 

- Make it fun; not scary and remembering that cultures are not costumes 

- Something comfortable as your child needs to be able to move freely to participate in all school  

activities 

- No Halloween masks  

- No weapons (axes, swords, knives, guns, sticks, etc…) 

- Nothing fragile that could potentially break or be lost easily 

Cross Country Mornings 

Student Election 


